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Rep. Krug Reaction to Proposed Budget from Governor Evers 

 
(Madison) – After listening to Governor Evers’ speech and introduction of his budget, Rep. Scott 

Krug issued the following statement: 

 

“Listening to Governor Evers’ speech and reviewing his proposed budget, it’s great that he is at 

least paying lip-service to tax cuts for Wisconsinites. We cannot forget that last session he 

repeatedly vetoed billions of dollars in tax relief for seniors and middle class families passed by 

the Legislature. 

 

“Unlike Washington, DC, here in Wisconsin we cannot simply print money and run massive 

deficits. We live within our means as a state government, and we make sure our state budget is 

balanced and fiscally sound. 

 

“The bottom line is that once again Governor Evers’ proposed budget spends too much money 

that we don’t have and moves our state in the wrong fiscal direction. I look forward to working 

with my colleagues in the Legislature to craft a budget that provides tax relief, returns the state 

surplus to taxpayers, and funds our priorities responsibly.” 
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